Alexandria Endodontics
213 Ansley Blvd, Alexandria, LA 71303

April 13, 2024

Dear Valued Patients and Referrals,

Since the inception of Alexandria Endodontics in 2008, it has been my privilege to serve you. As
our practice has grown, so too has the demand for our specialized services. Recognizing the need
for additional support, I welcomed Dr. Victor Caronna as the first associate to our team in 2014.
Over the past decade, Dr. Caronna has demonstrated exemplary commitment to patient care and
consistently upheld our practice's standard of excellence. It is with great confidence and pride
that I announce his transition into ownership of the practice.

This transition marks a significant milestone for Alexandria Endodontics. However, I want to
assure you that it will be business as usual for our valued patients and referring offices. While
there may be minor changes such as updates to our practice name and signage in the coming
year, the dedicated team, including Dr. Caronna, will remain to deliver the highest quality
endodontic care.

Dr. Caronna's journey in dentistry began in his hometown of New Orleans, Louisiana. After
earning his Bachelor's degree in Biological Sciences at Louisiana State University, he pursued
and completed his Doctor of Dental Surgery at Louisiana State University School of Dentistry in
2007. Following this, he completed a comprehensive General Practice Residency and the
Endodontic Specialty program at Louisiana State University School of Dentistry. He is proud to
be a member of both the American Dental Association and the American Association of
Endodontists. Dr. Caronna's commitment to ongoing education is evident through his
participation in numerous continuing education courses and has been a board certified
endodontist since 2016.

Your loyalty and trust in our practice have been the cornerstone of our success. As we embark on
this new chapter, I am deeply grateful for your ongoing support. Rest assured, the transition of
ownership will not compromise the quality of care you have come to expect from us.

Thank you for entrusting us with your endodontic needs. We look forward to continuing to serve
you with the same dedication and excellence that defines Alexandria Endodontics.

Warm regards,

Dr. Daniel Lester



